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Dear Prof. A.V. Romanov and Doct. L.A. Kondratieva,

It is a pleasure to invite you both to a meeting on Topology, Embeddings, and At-
tractors, to be held in Venice, June 13th—17th 2011. You can find details of the meeting
on the website go.warwick.ac.uk/tea2011. Accommodation has been arranged at
the Istituto Canossiano (Fondamenta de le Romite, 1323 Dorsoduro, 30123 Venezia).

The conference has funds to pay for the accommodation and travel of Prof. Ro-
manov, along with lunches and the conference dinner. 200 euros should be sufficient
cover the small supplementary accommodation cost, lunches, and the conference din-
ner for Prof. Kondratieva.

Yours sincerely,
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James Robinson
Professor of Mathematics
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